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Notice to the Public - Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Owing to the COVID-19 precautions, The Office of the Director of
Public Prosecutions (DPP) will not open during the usual normal
working hours, but it will operate on a shift system on Mondays
and Thursdays from 9:00AM to 13:00 hours until April 30th,

2020.

All Applications for Bail and Complaints from members of the
public concerning criminal matters, can be sent to the DPP's

Office via the email address: chambers@ddp.gy

A review of this shift system will be done in accordance with the
national protocols now in place.

The DPP's Office regrets any inconvenience this shift system

may cause, but wishes to thank you for your patience and

understanding.


